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Literacy Buddies!
On October 20th our classes teamed up with each other 

to spend some time reading together!





















Hillcrest is celebrating Fall in 
many different ways this year.

Our second graders 
visited Sugartown 

Strawberry Farms in 
Malvern, PA.

Room 21 
turned 

themselves 
into crayons 
for the day.

Hillcrest 
teachers 

dressed up for 
Fall Festival 

Parade.
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